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Notice.

It is very important that I have a complete list of our

members who are in the army and navy during the war. While

we can hardly hope to reach them with the Annals, we may
devise a way to keep in touch with them. As it will probably

happen that many of them will not see this notice, I request

their friends or former teachers to send me their names; it will

be better for me to get a name two or three times than not at all.

J. M. Aldrich,

Secretary- Treasurer.

West Lafayette, Ind., June 1, 1917.


